
Questions?
email: enbridgeinmn@enbridge.com 
website: enbridge.com/line3US 

Maintaining safe & reliable access to North American crude oil

Line 3 Replacement Project
North Dakota

Crude oil is refined into 
products we all use every day. 

Enbridge has been transporting  
North American crude oil to U.S. 
refineries through underground pipelines 
for decades —safely and reliably. The 
safe operation and maintenance of our 
pipelines is Enbridge’s top priority.

Line 3 was originally put into service 
in 1968. Due to increasing repairs 
and disruptions to landowners and 
the environment, Enbridge looked to 
replacing the line with a privately funded 
investment of $69 million in the state of 
North Dakota for the 12-mile segment. 
That replacement work started in 
August and is completing in October of 
2020 with the support of all impacted 
landowners and local leaders.

In addition to safety as a maintenance 
project, this project has provided 
economic benefits in terms of 
construction jobs, purchase of local 
services and supplies, and through 
increased tax contributions.

Ownership:  
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership

Line 3 Replacement:  
36-inch diameter pipeline

Length:  
12 miles in North Dakota

Timing of construction:  
August to October 2020

Project:  
$69 million private invest in  
North Dakota

400 workers at the height  
of construction.

Line 3 Replacement Project – Pembina County, ND 

PembinaPembina

12 mile segment of Line 3 
Replacement Route in North Dakota

Existing Line 3 in multiple pipeline ROW 
including Lines 1, 2B,  4, 13, 65, 67 
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